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Dear Ms. Sassower:
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Attached is the information that you requested concerning the

Ethics Commission of the Unified Court System.

The Executive

Director of this Commission is Ms. Janice Howard (212-417-4665).

If you wish to learn more about the authority of the State

Ethics Commission or the Inspector General,

I would suggest that

you contact Ms. Barbara Smith, Counsel to the Commission, at 518-

432-8207, or Mr.

447-1311.
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Joseph A. Spinelli, Inspector General, at 212-




